

Name:

Class:

SCORE

TEST TOPIC 4

A. Phonetics

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|-----------------------|--------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>arch</u> itect | B. para <u>ch</u> ute | C. <u>sch</u> ool | D. psych <u>o</u> logy |
| 2. A. tre <u>a</u> son | B. re <u>a</u> son | C. se <u>a</u> son | D. je <u>a</u> lous |
| 3. A. worke <u>d</u> | B. laught <u>e</u> d | C. hope <u>d</u> | D. neede <u>d</u> |

II. Choose the word that has the main stress placed differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|---------------|------------|---------------|
| 4. A. friendly | B. extra | C. along | D. orphanage |
| 5. A. interesting | B. surprising | C. amusing | D. successful |

B. Vocabulary & Grammar

III. Give the correct form of the words in CAPITAL to complete the sentences.

- | | |
|---|--------------------|
| 6. How many means of _____ do you use on a regular basis? | COMMUNICATE |
| 7. Are you thinking of a career in _____? | JOURNAL |
| 8. You don't actually get a lot of _____ from a news report on TV. | INFORM |
| 9. I wouldn't describe the films as a comedy, but one or two scenes are mildly _____. | HUMOUR |
| 10. He is not famous for being a good singer, but being a talented _____. | COMPOSE |

IV. Complete the following sentences using the given words/phrases.

Talented/ powerless/ demanding/ debut album/ anthem

11. The tragic end of "Swan Lake" shows that magic is _____ over love.
12. Van Cao's Tien Quan Ca was made into the national _____ of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam.

13. Chopin is one of the greatest Romantic piano composers whose works are often technically _____.
14. Fantasia Barrino, the winner of American Idol's season 3 in 2004, released her - _____ "Free Yourself", which earned three Grammy Award nominations.
15. That _____ teen idol was to win second place in the Idol Contest in 2010.

VI. Choose the correct answer.

16. Ho Chi Minh has been considered one of the ____ of the world.
A. culture figures B. cultural figures C. cultural images
17. The boy showed his talent for playing the piano at the age of five, so he was considered an ____.
A. infant prodigy B. infant artist C. infant talent
18. Nicholas Sparks is a ____ author. People love and respect him for his novels and personalities.
A. notorious B. renowned C. remarked
19. Many folk songs which ____ in rural areas are still favored nowadays.
A. resulted B. proceeded C. originated
20. Mr. Vo Van Kiet, ____ was our former Prime Minister, was born in Vinh Long.
A. that B. whose C. who D. whom
21. One problem for teacher is that each student has his/her own ____ needs.
A. separate B. divided C. individual D. distinctive
22. I knew my father would discipline me for my bad behaviour.
A. reward B. reprove C. congratulate D. punish
23. My father still hasn't really recovered from the death of my mother.
A. looked after B. taken after C. gone off D. got over
24. John: "I didn't pass my driving test".
Anna: " ____ "

A. Better luck next time

B. Fine, thanks

C. Congratulation

D. That was nice of them

25. They are producing more and more ____ in the USA and they will soon spread to all parts of the world.

A. real TV shows

B. reality TV shows

C. actuality TV shows

C. Reading**VI. Read the article and answer the questions.****Telephone Songs**

The first telephone song appeared in 1899 and was called Hello My Baby. In the song, a man phones his girlfriend every morning to talk to her. But first he has to speak to the operator, and he has to talk very loudly because the line is so bad. Phone calls appeared in a lot of pop songs in the 20th century, like Stevie Wonder's I Just Called to Say I Love You in 1984. The famous American soul singer's song was number one in several countries, like the USA, Britain, Germany and Italy and won an Oscar for Best Original Song in 1985.

In the last few years, phone songs have been about mobile phone calls. The most famous is Lady Gaga's Telephone. A woman is dancing at a club when her boyfriend calls. 'I can't hear you and I'm busy,' she says. The boyfriend rings again and again but the woman doesn't answer because she is dancing and having fun.

What will pop songs be about in the future? There will probably be more songs about social networking, like New Friend Request by Gym Class Heroes. But they will still be about love!

26. What problems does the man in the first song have?

27. Who does he talk to first?

28. Where did Stevie Wonder's song do well?

29. What type of music is it?

30. Why does the woman in Lady Gaga's song not answer the phone?

D. Writing

VII. Write the sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the original one.

31. Why/ he/ study/ at 1 a.m/ last night?

32. She/ work/ when/ I/ called.

33. The neighbor/ complain/ our music/ yesterday/ but/ it/ be/not/ that loud!

34. I/ go/ Sue's house/ but/ she/ be/ not there/ because/ she/ go out.

35. I/ offer/ Mike/ something/ eat/ but/ he/ just/ have breakfast.

VIII. Put the verb in brackets in the Past Simple or Past Perfect.

36. They (go) _____ home after they (finish) _____ their work.

37. She said that she (already, see) _____ Dr. Rice.

38. After taking a bath, he (go) _____ to bed.

39. He told me he (not/eat) _____ such kind of food before.

40. When he came to the stadium, the match (already/ begin) _____.

THE END